
Mr. Batt O'Keeffe T.D., 
Minister for Education & Science, 
Ddil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

20th November 2008 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghoiomhoireocht um Choomhnlj Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: t353 53 916 0600 
F: t353 53 916 0699 
E: infoOepa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Dear Mr. O'Keeffe, 

Review of a Waste Licence re: Ted O'Donoghue and Sons Limited at Knockpogue, 
Waterfal1,County Cork. 

I am to refer to your letter received on 6th November 2008, in relation to the review of 
a waste licence reference number WO214-02, by Ted O'Donoghue and Sons Limited, 
in respect of a facility at Ted O'Donoghue and Sons Limited, Knockpogue, Waterfall, 
County Cork. 

The application for review was received by the Agency on 2"d October 2008 and I am 
to advise that the Agency will issue a proposed decision on the application as soon as 
possible. 
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I Please direct any further correspclndence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 
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I Yours sincerely, 

G Ann Kehoe 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


